To Whom It May Concern:

Contract Ad & Award Website Is Now Compatible with Google Chrome

A previous bulletin distributed March 1, 2021 notified customers that significant portions
of WSDOT’s Contract Ad & Award website were no longer compatible with the Google
Chrome browser.

This issue has been resolved and the files in the “Active Contracts Directory” can now
be accessed in Google Chrome along with other web browsers such as Microsoft Edge.

Thank you for your patience and if you have questions, please contact us at
CAA@wsdot.wa.gov or call 360-705-7835.




